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As a parent who bikes to school daily with our two elementary-age children, I’m 

writing to express my enthusiastic support for HB3014.  

 

Commuting via bike is an act of joy, community, and empowerment that all children 

should have the opportunity to experience as part of their daily travel to and from 

school. HB3014 takes a positive step towards empowering schools across Oregon to 

support reliable access to safe and sustainable modes for all students.  

 

It is important to show our children that we as a community are taking local and 

collective climate action and that by working together, we can decarbonize our 

transportation system — and through movements like the Bike Bus, we can all have 

fun doing it.   

 

Sincerely, 

Brian Ellin 


